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Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation j Ca
gg g8Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 2 ra;. - N a v/
6 D/Division of Licensing

/U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission yI ' ',-

'

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Emergency Plan Review Fees
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

Reference: 1) Letter from J. M. Pilant to E. G. Case
dated July 5, 1978, " Amendment No. 40
to Final Safety Analysis Report'' -

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

Reference 1 forwarded Amendment No. 40 to the CNS Final Safety Analysis

Report which was the Emergency Plan which CNS was utilizing at that
time. At the request of the NRC License Fee Management Branch, payment
in the amount of $4,000 was subsequently submitted for the review and
approval of Amendment No. 40. Numerous versions of the Emergency Plan
have been submitted to the NRC for information since that time, and
since there is no requirement for the NRC to " approve" Emergency Plans,
no fees are now required. Since review and approval never commenced
for our Reference 1 submittal,. Nebraska Public Power District respect-

fully requests a refund of the $4,000 fee.

Should you require further clarification or justification, please call
me.

Sincerely,

%IAA
M. Pilant

Division Manager of Licensing
and Quality Assurance i
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